
 

 

 

Class 3 September 2019 
 

The Team 
 
Class teacher: Miss Heffernan 
 
Teaching Assistants: Mrs Drysdale, Mrs 
Drummond, Mrs Carroll and Mrs Tapper 
 
 

Welcome 
Welcome back to Sand Hutton Primary. A new 
academic year and a fresh start for many of you 
entering Class 3. It has been a busy and fun 
packed half term so far and I am impressed with 
the learning so far. I look forward to seeing each 
pupil progress throughout they year.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have 
any queries. 

PE 
PE will be on a Monday afternoon.  
Friday afternoon is swimming. 
Please make sure you have the correct kit in 
school and appropriate kit for the weather.  
 

Topic 
This half term, Romans will be our topic. Links will 
be made with other curriculum areas. 
 
English: We will be reading the book ‘The 
Turbulent Term of Tyke Tiler’ with a focus on 
character development and settings. We will also 
have a focus on handwriting.  
 
Maths: Alongside our work on learning the times 
tables, we are looking at place value and Roman 
numerals.  
 
Science: We will be exploring teeth. How to keep 
them clean, the effect of different diets, and how 
they function.  
 
Art and DT: We will create Roman mosaics using 
patterns and shape. Mr Mills will be working 
outdoors too.  
 
RE and PSHCE: We will be setting ourselves goals 
and thinking about new beginnings. We will also 
be rehearsing our Harvest performance and asking 
‘Why do some people believe God exists?’ 
 
Computing: We will be learning how to keep 
ourselves safe using technology and using the 
internet to research. 
 
 

Home Learning 
The Homework sheet attached requires 3 
pieces to be completed over this half term 
(one English, one maths and one science) as a 
minimum.  
In addition, pupils are expected to learn the 
statutory spellings for their year group (you 
will find a list in their planners) across the 
year. To assist with this, pupils will be sent a 
weekly list. This is to help break down the 
rules into manageable chunks. 
It is also expected that pupils by Year 4 will be 
able to recite multiplication facts and the 
corresponding division facts up to 12x12. Any 
help at home with this, and reading is 
encouraged. 
 

Planners 
We will use planners to access spelling lists 
and calendars. Please ensure it is in school 
every day. Please also make sure any book 
read, is recorded at the front. I will use this to 
ensure a range of reading material is covered 
by each pupil.  


